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On 10 May 2016 Mr Rob Pyne MP, the Member for Cairns, introduced the Abortion Law Reform
 (Women's Right to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016 as a Private Members’ Bill. 
 
I wish to remind the committee that the rights of women is important throughout her life, but
 should not mean that the child has no rights.  Especially the right to life and to breath and to see
 their parents.  I personally have been in a difficult position where many would have chosen
 abortion.  However, my ex-partner and I chose life and we are so grateful for that decision.  I
 urge you to consider the child that is alive and living in the mother’s womb to give that child
 rights to stay alive, rather than to allow individuals including their mother, to kill the child. 
 Please protect our babies.
 
Thank you,
 
Peter Bond
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